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May 27,1997 )

Mr. A. T. Howell |

Director, Division of Reactor Safety j
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission !

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400 |
Arlington, TX 76011-8064

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362
Request for Additional Information
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3 )

Reference: Letter, Mr. A. T. Howell lli (USNRC) to Mr. Harold B. Ray (Edison),
dated May 9,1997

i

Your referenced letter transmitted the results of NRC Inspection Report No. |
50-361/97-07 and 50-362/97-07, conducted April 7-11,1997, at the San Onofre !

INuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3. The letter, also, requested Edison's
confirmation of a regulatory commitment.

During the exit meeting on April 11,1997, Edison management confirmed that a
security officer would be posted, at the North Security Processing Facility entrance
tumstiles, during peak traffic flow periods. Further, the requirement to post the security
officer would be made a part of the appropriate Security procedure.

On April 24,1997, the encicsed Security Procedure SO123-IV-5.1, " Protected and Vital
Area Access," was modified (Temporary Change Notice 5-5), as stated above.

If you have any questions, please contact me. )

Sincerely,

G. T. Gibson

9706040329 970527 Manager, Compliance'
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Enclosure: As stated
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K. E. Perkins, Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident inspector, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3

P. O. Box 128
San Clemente. CA 92674 0128


